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Subject: INVITATION TWENTE REGATTA 
 

Dear canoe friends, 

 

In the weekend of 20 and 21 September 2025 the Twentse Watersport Vereniging will organise 

its Twente Regatta. Races will be held, as usual, on the Twentekanaal in Hengelo (O.) 

The following distances will be raced: 125, 500, 1000, 2000, 3000 and 5000 metre 

(see also the competition schedule enclosed). 

This year there will also be mixed competitions: this is in 3 classes Pupils/Aspirants, Juniors A/B 

and Seniors/Veterans. 

 

This year we also have a special starting fee. For this fixed amount competitors can enter without 

limitations all races in his or her category.  

Signing up for one or two races is also possible at a reduced rate per start 

 

Age group Fixed 

rate 

Amount 

per race 

Pupil € 10,00 € 4,50 

Aspirant € 12,50 € 5,00 

Junior € 15,00 € 5,50 

Senior € 18,50 € 6,50 

 

     Pupils and Aspirants B must row with lifejackets on.  

 

The final date of entry is Thursday 28 August 2025 (date of postmark).  

Late entries will be possible till Wednesday 17 September, provided the 6 lanes are not yet 

completely filled.  

Registration for K4 competition must be at least 2 people. 

 

Contact and address of entry: 

 Twentse Watersport Vereniging 

 f.a.o. Edwin Hoolt 

 c/o Simon Vestdijkstraat 15 

 7552 NR Hengelo (Ov.) 

 Tel. +31 (0)74 – 2 42 60 04 

 Mail: : twenteregatta@twvhengelo.nl (please send copy to edwinhoolt@home.nl) 

 

On and near the grounds of the Twentse Watersport Vereniging we have sufficient room to camp 

and spend the night. For the electricity for the caravans/mobile homes we are forced to charge 

€2.50 per connection. 

Besides enjoying the regatta you can also enjoy a relaxing drink on our outdoor café. 

 

We would like to meet you at the Twente Regatta 2025 in Hengelo! 

 

With kind regards, 

 

 

Organisation Twente Regatta 2025 

 
P.S. By registering for participation in the Twente Regatta 2025, permission is given to place the program and race 

booklet publicly on a website. General photographs of the event can also be placed. 
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